
To: Southeaster Electric Cooperative, Inc. 

Date: September 25, 2024 

From: Lee Horstman 
27471 405"' Ave. 
Parkston, SD 57366 
605-505-0022 

Subject: Release for New Service from Douglas Electric. 
I am requesting to have a new service installed in Hutchinson 
Coun1y through Douglas Electric. My new house will sit in 
Hutchinson Coun1y, but Douglas Electric has an overhead line 
that runs on the Hutchinson Coun1y side of 404'" Avenue and is 
in the fence line of this proper1y that I plan to build my house 
on. 
Douglas service will cost $350 flat fee for new service charge, 
and the first 350' of line extension is at no cost and beyond that 
there is a $3.50 per foot charge. Depending on where we want to 
set the transformer, we will be about 450' or less by roughly 
stepping things off The estimated contribution in aid for 
Douglas Electric will be $700.00. 

Thanks, 

Lee Horstman w~ 


